
 

 

MINOR ORAL AMENDMENT TO MOTION AGENDA ITEM 10 

COUNCIL MEETING 9 SEPTEMBER 2015 

 

 

Since this motion was written, it has been confirmed by Transport for London that the launch of the 

Night Tube is definitely being deferred and will no longer commence on Saturday 12 September 

2015 as had previously been planned.  

 

Councillor Daniel Holden will therefore move and Councillor David Dean will second a minor oral 

amendment to the penultimate line of the 3rd paragraph of the Conservative motion replacing the 

words ‘could potentially be’ with ‘has now been’. 
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